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Friday 19th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent English Session – Thursday 1st February 

Our English sessions will take place on Thursday 1st February at 9am and 5pm 

The focus of these sessions will be on strategies and ideas to support your child with reading at home. The 

support of parents in a child’s learning is invaluable. These sessions will be a great opportunity for you to 

understand how we teach English in school and how you can help your child.   

If you wish to attend this session please complete the from below at your earliest convenience.  

If neither of these times are convenient, please be advised that there are sessions at Our Lady of Grace on 

Thursday 1st February, at 2pm. You are more than welcome to attend either of these sessions, again please 

indicate below by completing the attached form. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 Mrs Rathbone             

Principal 

 

 
I will be attending the following session(s) Please tick 
 
St Mary’s – Morning Session 9am – 10am...........      or     Evening Session    5pm – 6pm……… 
 
Our Lady of Grace – Afternoon Session    2pm – 3pm………..      
    
 
Child’s name …………………….........................…………..  Class ……………………… 
 
  
Parent/carer signature …………..........................…………………………………………. 
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